
October 2014 
The Committee on Accreditation of the American Board of Funeral Service Education at 
its October 12 – 13, 2014 meeting in Nashville, Tennessee took the following actions 
regarding these funeral service/mortuary science education programs:  
 
Renewal of Accreditation 
 

7 Years 
Gupton-Jones College 
Decatur, Georgia 
 

Placed on Probation for Violation on One or More Standards of Accreditation 
 

Milwaukee Area Technical College 
West Allis, Wisconsin 

 
Placed on Show Cause for Violation of One or More Standards of Accreditation 
 

University of the District of Columbia Community College 
Washington, DC 
 

Granted Candidacy for a Period of 1 Year 
 
Eastwick College 
Hackensack, New Jersey 
 

Other actions taken by the Committee on Accreditation did not affect the accredited 
status of the programs involved. 
 
 
 
 
The following institutions/programs will be considered for scheduled re-accreditation 
through a formal review by the Committee on Accreditation at their April 14-15, 2015 
meeting in Jacksonville, Florida: 
 

Mt. Ida College 
Newton Centre, Massachusetts  
 
Des Moines Area Community College 
Ankeny, Iowa 
 
American River College 
Sacramento, California 



 
Northampton Community College 
Bethlehem, Pennsylvania 
 
Lincoln College of New England 
Southington, Connecticut 
 
John A. Gupton College 
Nashville, Tennessee 
 
Lake Washington Institute of Technology 
Kirkland, Washington 
 

Re-accreditation action deferred from October 2014  
Ivy Tech Community College of Indiana – Northwest 
East Chicago, Illinois 
 
 
 

The following institutions/programs will be considered for Initial Accreditation through 
a formal review by the Committee on Accreditation 
 

St. Louis Community College – Forest Park 
St. Louis, Missouri 
 
Arkansas State University at Mountain Home 
Mountain Home, Arkansas  

 
 
The above schedule is subject to change. 
 
 
______________________________________________________________________ 
Public comment regarding the above may be submitted to the ABFSE office prior to March 
1, 2015, by letters addressed to: 
 
 

Executive Director 
Robert C. Smith III 
3414 Ashland Avenue, Suite G 
St. Joseph, MO 64506 
Office: (816) 233-3747 
E-mail: exdir@abfse.org 
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